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I would like to voice my support for Ted Wheeler’s proposal for sanctioned campsites and the ban of unsanctioned
campsites.

I’ve, like most Portlanders, are alarmed at what has become of our once beautiful city.  I am now reluctant to enjoy
the city as I once did and find myself going more and more to safer and cleaner Lake Oswego and Beaverton.

This proposal will help us get back on track and make Portland once again a shinning example of how great a city
can be.

Greg
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